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Dear Brother in Christ, 
 
I write today to provide you with updates and will continue to share with you 
information as needed. 

Community Food Pantry Security Program Grants 
 
If you operate a food pantry or hot meals program at your parish or parish school, 
you are eligible for grants from $500 - $5,000 from The Roman Catholic 
Archdiocese of Washington’s “Community Food Security Program.” 
 
You can apply for a new grant every 60 days by submitting the simple, one-page 
application linked here to Genevieve Mougey, Director of Social Concerns, 
at mougeyg@adw.org. Funding for the Community Food Security Program 
comes from the generous support of thousands of the faithful throughout the 
Church of Washington. 
 
Remind the Faithful of Information on the Website 

The archdiocesan website is updated regularly. Please see adw.org/coronavirus for 
information related to the coronavirus, adw.org/live-streamed-masses-and-
prayers/ for a listing of live stream Masses and prayers, and 
cathstan.org and elpreg.org for the Catholic Standard and the Spanish-language El 
Pregonero newspapers. 
 
As always, should you have questions or need assistance from my office and the 
Pastoral Center, please let us know.   
 
With gratitude for your priestly ministry, I am 
Sincerely in Christ, 
Very Reverend Daniel B. Carson 
Vicar General and Moderator of the Curia       
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